
 
 

 

Get the latest information from KPU International Advising!  

 


����Happy Canada Day 2023! As the summer sun bathes our beautiful province in warmth and splendor, it's time 
for us to come together to celebrate Canada’s rich heritage and vibrant spirit! We hope you are enjoying your 
time in Canada and your journey at KPU. Although many of you might be busy with your studies and work, 
remember to give yourselves some time to relax every once in a while. Check out below for some important 
updates from KPU International Advising and exciting events at KPU this July! 

 
Registration for Fall 2023! 
The registration portal for the Fall 2023 semester 
opened on July 10, 2023. However, registration 
opening dates can vary for different programs and 
students. Check out your assigned registration date 
and time on KPU Registration Portal. 
 
Before deciding on which courses to take in the 
upcoming semester, students are strongly encouraged 
to discuss with an Academic Advisor. To meet with our 
experienced International Education Advisors who 
will help you plan your courses effectively, book an 
appointment or join our drop-in sessions now! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Fall 2023 Live Registration Webinar! 
Is this your first semester at KPU? Did you join our 
Fall 2023 Live Registration Webinar on July 6, 2023 
where our experienced International Education 
Advisors demonstrated the course registration 
process in detail. For those who could not make it to 
the webninar, a recording is available on our YouTube 
channel. 
 
For more details on how to navigate the registration 
portal, important dates and deadlines, dropping and 
withdrawal policies and other important items, visit 
KPU Registration Guide.  
 

 
Discounted Carpooling Service for KPU Students! 
KPU Students can get discounts when carpooling with 
Liftango and Poparide! Students can match with 
carpoolers within the KPU community. You simply 
need to: 
 
 Download the Liftango or Poparide app from the 

app store. 
 Sign up using your KPU student email address. 
 
For more information, visit Carpool Program. 

 

 
 

  

 
 

 
Join a thrilling Pirate Cruise Adventure! 
Immerse yourself in the world of piracy and set sail 
on the high seas on July 22 & 30, 2023! 
During the voyage from Granville Island to English 
Bay, you will have a chance to participate in an 
engaging storyline filled with many pirate activities.  
 
Special Price: $10 for KPU students! 
 
For more information, visit Pirate Cruise Adventure 
- Granville Island: July 22 & July 30. 

 
Health & Wellness  
Looking for a way to stay fit? As part of the KSA 
MultiPass Program, KPU students can get a fitness 
pass at a discounted price of $20. This pass will give 
you Elite Plus access to any of the thirteen Club16 
Trevor Linden Fitness and three She’s FIT! facilities 
for 16 weeks. Visit KSA Website for more information! 
 
Want to strengthen your body and mind? Join the 
Hatha Yoga sessions in July: 
 
 Surrey: July 21 & 24, 12:05 to 12:55 PM 
 Richmond: July 18 & 25, 12:05 to 12:55 PM 

 

 

 

Please feel free to contact us at KPU International if you have any questions or require support. 

> kpu.ca/international  internationalstudents@kpu.ca 
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